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Richard Bowen, a former Business Chief Underwriter for Citigroup, testified publicly before the 
Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission on April 7, 2010. Mr. Bowen was required to edit out of his 
written testimony specific evidence of wrongdoing in the Financial Crisis. These actions were 
described in a September, 2013 article in the New York Times “Was this Whistleblower Muzzled?” 
 
On March 20, 2015, Mr. Bowen formally requested that the House Financial Services Committee 
and the Senate Banking Committee investigate the actions of the FCIC and determine if the 
evidence he provided was given to the Department of Justice for possible prosecution. 
 
The contact information all Dallas representatives and the members of those committees is 
reflected below, and Mr. Bowen is asking for the public’s support for the requested investigation. 

 



Richard@richardmbowen.com    214.604.5492    www.richardmbowen.com 


